
LU Committee 

From: 	 Alana Yurkanin <alana.yurkanin@gmail.com > 
Sent: 	 Wednesday, August 16, 2017 2:37 PM 
To: 	 LU Committee 
Subject: 	 Personal Testimony - CONDITIONAL PERMIT FOR 355 HAIKU ROAD LLC (HAIKU) 

(LU-18) 

Dear Chairman Carroll and members of the Land Use Committee, 

I am writing in opposition to the conditional permit at 355 Haiku Road for transient vacation rentals and events. My 
name is Alana Yurkanin and I am a member of the Ha`iku community. Granting this permit will increase the amount of 
unwanted noise and traffic to our quiet neighborhood. It will also change the nature of our community by 
allowing commercializing into a residential and agricultural area without any benefit to the community or island, putting 
tourism before local interest. Please vote no on granting this permit. 

Mdlama pono, 
Alana Yurkanin 
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